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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited that World Book Day is approaching! As always, we 
will be focusing on fostering a love of reading and celebrating the 
joy of books with our children. To make the day extra special, we 
have planned a number of fun and engaging activities for all to 
enjoy. 

Here’s what to expect for World Book Day on Thursday, 6th March: 

1. Learning the World Book Day Song: Over the course of the next week, the 
children will be learning a special song for World Book Day. On the day 
itself, we will record the song in the hall, so our children can showcase 
their performance and celebrate the spirit of reading together. Please 
practise at home! 

The World Book Day Song by MC Grammar - YouTube  

2. Dress Code Inspired by MC Grammar: Children can come to school in 
their own clothes on Thursday. To add some excitement and creativity 
to the day, we are also giving the option for children (AND STAFF!) 
accessorise their outfits, inspired by MC Grammar, a fun and energetic 
figure known for his tracksuit, trainers, caps, and sunglasses! (Items 
many of you will have at home already.) This will give them the 
chance to enjoy connecting with the theme of the day 

3. World Book Day Activities: In the afternoon, children will participate in a range of World Book 
Day-themed activities in class. These activities are designed to engage them in creative 
discussions and tasks that celebrate literature. 

4. Favourite Book Sharing (Optional): Children are also encouraged to talk 
about their favourite book with their classmates. If they’d like, they can 
bring in the book to show and share with others. 

Reading For Pleasure. Why not 
send in a photo of you reading 
together at home to our email 
address. These photos will be 
displayed in school and/or on our 
Facebook page. 

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZpTkjssrL4k


    

5. We will be sending home the World Book Day Tokens. The redemption period for World Book Day 
2024 £1 tokens is from Thursday 13 February until Sunday 23 March 2025. You can redeem your 
World Book Day £1 book token at the following retailers: 

Argos, Asda, Lidl, Sainsburys, Tesco, The Works, Waterstones and WHSmith. 

(Go early before they run out!). 

 

We look forward to a wonderful celebration of reading and creativity! Thank you for your support, and 
we hope your child enjoys all the activities we have planned. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                 Korrene Honeyghan 

Headteacher               Reading Leader 



    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

              

 


